For a donation of $20, the Buckeye House Rabbit Society invites you to choose the name of the
next rabbit that comes in to our foster care.

With your tax-deductible donation you will get to choose the name of our next foster bunny
and also have your name or family’s name included in the bunny’s description both on-line and
in our newsletters.

** Makes a great gift or memorial for some-bunny special **
Return this form along with your donation to:

The Buckeye House Rabbit Society, PO Box 5767, Athens OH 45701

| would like to name a: (Select one) Male Female

Bunny Name:

Your name or family name:

(As you would like it to appear in the bunny’s description)

Address:

E-mail

Thank you for your support!



